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Dear Parents, 

Next year is an exciting year at WWS!  We will be celebrating our school’s 50th Anniversary so 
it is a wonderful time to join the POSC. If you are a parent that might be interested in getting 
more  involved  in  the  Parent  Organization,  or  you  might  consider  joining  the  POSC (the 
leadership role of the PO) next year please fill out this form. We are also  gathering names if you 
would  like  to  nominate  someone.  (Do you know any  parents  that  are  good leaders  or  like 
volunteering or might want to get more involved at WWS? Please let us know!)

Filling out this form does not commit you (or your nominee)  to any role - it just helps us identify  parents who 
might be interested in learning more about the PO and open POSC positions.

Name: _______________________________________________

Grades of Children at WWS: ___________________________________

I am interested in (please circle) :     POSC role    or       just getting more involved in the PO

Any comments or special interest? _____________________________________________

Please let us know how we can contact you!

E-mail : _____________________________         phone: _____________________________

Questions? Contact us at posc@washingtonwaldorf.org  - and we can set up a time to chat! 

Warmly, 

Sarah Vakkur on behalf of the POSC

* Deadline Note: Ideally we will fill the POSC positions by June 10th so please contact us soon if interested! * 

Parent
Organization 
+ POSC (Parent Organization Steering Committee) 

Interest Form for 2019-2020 School  Year

mailto:posc@washingtonwaldorf.org
mailto:posc@washingtonwaldorf.org

